
* * * * * * * *

The lake will be treated with Copper Sulfate, an herbicide aimed at reducing algae in the lake. 
Only certain portions of the lake will be treated because of DEC restrictions on how much can be 
treated. Please note that we have targeted August 19th for the treatment, weather permitting. If 
we are not able to treat on that date, we will postpone the treatment until Wednesday, August 20th 

or Thursday, August 21st. If we feel that a treatment is not warranted, we will cancel the 

treatment. 

Please note the following water use restrictions following the treatment:

SWIMMING : NO SWIMMING FOR 24 HOURS FOLLOWING TREATMENT
IRRIGATION: NO USE OF WATER FOR IRRIGATION FOR 24 HOURS FOLLOWING 
TREATMENT
LIVESTOCK WATERING: NO USE OF WATER FOR LIVESTOCK WATERING FOR 24 HOURS 
FOLLOWING TREATMENT
HUMAN CONSUMPTION OR DOMESTIC PURPOSES: NO USE OF WATER FOR HUMAN 
CONSUMPTION OR DOMESTIC PURPOSES FOR 24 HOURS FOLLOWING TREATMENT. 
(PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS DOES NOT APPLY TO WATER SUPPLIED BY TSPOA WHICH 
DOES NOT COME FROM THE LAKE.)

Warning signs notifying you of the treatment and the water restrictions noted above will be posted 
along the shoreline immediately prior to the treatment..

The weedharvester will have to remain out of the lake for a few days following the treatment to 
allow for the treatment to take effect.

* * * * * * * *
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